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Mr Daniel Gbeminiyi 

29 October 2014 

D'Den Restaurant, 47 Cricklewood Broadway, London NW2 3JX 

Dear Mr Gbeminiyi, 

The attached letter was sent to the above premises address on 28* September 2014 and no response 
was received regarding this. 

I am now writing to invite you to a meeting at our offices in Brent Council Civic Centre, Engineers Way, 
Wembely, HA9 OFJ to discuss your current premises license for D'Den Resturant at 47 Cricklewood 
Broadway, NW2 3JX. 

An appointment has been made for you on Tuesday 11* November 2014 at 11am. Please call or send 
me an email confirming your attendance as soon as possible. On arrival at our offices please call me so 
that I may collect you from the reception area. 

Please note that ignoring this letter or failure to attend the meeting will result in enforcemnet action being 
bought against you, including but not solely the review of your premise licence. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Yours sincerely 

Susana Figueiredo 
Licensing Inspector 
Safer Streets 
Environment and Neighbourhood Services 
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